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First name: Brian

Last name: Lizer

Organization: 49th State Motor Tours

Title: CEO

Comments: As a life long born and raised Alaskan I know that this state is all about it wild beauty and the ability

to access it. There are multiple user groups that will be affected by the limitation of the snowmobile access to the

CNF. Snowmobilers are typically the first responders to accidents in the back country. Snowmobile trials provide

access for other user groups. These trials are also used by comercial groups and it could verry possibly have a

very large negative impact on the local economy overall. 

 

I oppose ANY limitation of access. Option B


